Weekly News -23rd February 2018

Year 6

Dear Parents & Carers,

All three year 6 classes have enjoyed a great trip to the Houses of Parliament this week. It was a great opportunity for the children to experience and feel what it is like in the famous chambers. Additionally, all three classes were visited by our own MP, Zac Goldsmith. The children asked a variety of fantastic questions and received some insightful answers. The pupils did Fern Hill proud!

On **Thursday 1st March**, Fern Hill will be celebrating World Book Day. Children are welcome to come to school dressed as a character from their favourite book.

Next Friday (2nd March) the children will take part in Bounce for Books. The children had their sponsorships forms sent home before half-term.

Parent consultations will take place on **Wednesday 21st and Thursday 22nd March**. Appointment times have been sent home with your child, please check their bags.

Please can we remind children and parents that there should be no earrings in school. Additionally, pupils should not be wearing large and bright headwear (bows etc.).

Mrs Howarth, Mrs Lawn, Miss Bennett and Mrs Vincer.

Homework:

Spellings- prefixes and roots

autobiography, microscope, telephone, biology, arachnophobia, hydroelectric

Maths

Please complete the 10 minute test.

English

Please complete both ten minute tests- one grammar, one reading comprehension.

All homework due in Tuesday 27th February



Date Reminder

Wednesday 28th February Science Day

Thursday 1st March World Book Day

Friday 2nd March
Bounce for Books

Wednesday 21st and Thursday 22nd March Parents evening

Recommended Reads

Wonder by RJ Palacio

Auggie and Me by RJ Palacio

The Alex Rider Series by Anthony Horowitz

Groosham Grange by Anthony Horowitz